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MINUTES OF THE ANTI-RAGGING COMMITTEE _ 2021-2022

Anti-ragging committee meeting for the

15-07-2021 at 11.30 AM in the Seminar Hall,
(Autonomous), Kalavai.

academic year 2021-2022 was conducted on

Adhiparasakthi College of Arts and Science

Members attended the meeting includes:

1. Dr. A. Mohamed Sadiq, Principal

2. Mrs. M. Jayanthi, Head, Dept. of Biochemistry

3. Dr. G. Anandharaj,
Head, Dept. Computer Science & Applications

4. Dr. T. Panneerselvam, Head, Dept. of Microbiology

5. Ms. A. Sathya, Head, Dept of Commerce

6. Mr. A. Nisar Ahamed,
Head, Dept. of Business Administration

7. Mr. K. Murugan, Head, Dept. of Mathematics

8. Mr. S. Ponnarasan (II M"Sc., Applied Microbiology)

9. Mr. P. Mohankumar (III B.Sc., Computer Science)
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Dr. A. Mohamed Sadiq, Principal and Chairman addressed the meeting, the importance of
Anti-ragging committee in the College. The Chairman, as per the guidelines issued by the

Hon'ble Supreme Court of India and UGC, insisted the measures that are to be followed strictly

ito curb ragging.

The Principal informed the members that he had already sent circulars and displayed

notices about the consequences of ragging to the II and III year students. Members are advised

by the chairman to take strict action against the students involving in any sort of ragging in the

college premises.

Principal requested to continue the 'Lunch'Hour and Break Hour Duty' by the staff to

curb ragging in the college campus at various points where students assemble. Staff members

handling first year classes are asked to inform the students any ragging menace by seniors

without fear.

It was also decided to display contact numbers of the anti-ragging committee members as

well as

Anti-Ragging Helpline number : 1800-180- 5522

emai l-helpl ine@antirasging. in
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